
 

 

A Note from the EQ Staff regarding EQ18 

It’s mid-January and you are probably expecting another issue of EQ. In EQ 17 we 

said that the next issue would highlight some of our favorite articles over the past 

four years. This was to give the staff and our many contributors a much needed 

break and to re-envision what EQ might be going forward. That is still the plan. 

We are planning on a March 1 publication date. In the 

meantime, we invite you to revisit an article on the 

Portland Winter Lights Festival to get you in the mood to 

venture out to the 2024 Festival scheduled for  

February 2-10. A fan favorite of last year’s festival is 

Mechan 42, a 12-foot-tall robot. Originally installed on the 

waterfront, he has been getting around. After spending 

most of last year by the Portland Art Museum, he has 

moved again to just around the corner on 13th between 

Everett and Flanders St.  

The EQ Staff 

https://www.elizabethlofts.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/EQ15.pdf
https://www.elizabethlofts.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/EQ15.pdf
https://pdxwlf.com/

